
INTERGENERATIONAL DIALOGUE ON WOMEN’S RIGHTS 
Addressing the unique vulnerabilities of younger and older women 

to violence against women

The Women’s Rights Unit at the Centre for Human Rights, University of Pretoria, in collaboration 
with HelpAge, the South African Older Persons’ Forum (SAOPF) and the Department of Student 
Affairs, are hosting an intergenerational dialogue to discuss issues relating to violence against 
women. This is part of a series of planned events to celebrate women’s month and also in line 
with the Centre’s #AgeWithRights campaign. 

The intergenerational dialogue seeks to address issues of violence against women across 
generations focusing on the unique vulnerabilities associated with ageing and strategies for 
countering violence collectively across the different age groups (young, middle-aged and older 
women).
 
EVENT INFORMATION
Date	 Friday 24 August 2018
Time	 09:30 - 13:00
Venue	 Engineering 1, Exhibition Space, University of Pretoria
RSVP	 PLEASE CLICK HERE TO RSVP ONLINE BEFORE 20 AUGUST 2018 
	 (ONLY 30 SPACES AVAILABLE)
Enquiries	 oluwatomi.sode@up.ac.za  / 012 420 4525
Website	 www.chr.up.ac.za/womens-rights-unit
	

Invitation 
Intergenerational 
Dialogue on 
Women’s Rights

http://www.chr.up.ac.za/agewithrights
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjS1d1mY_1tNxBv0g769a8YVG6aDh9-cFYM08l3EBwvfsDwA/viewform
http://www.chr.up.ac.za/womens-rights-unit

